
From: Jose Valera [ 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 3:39 PM 
To: Chincanchan, David <David.Chincanchan@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Plaza Salillo Development 
 
David, 
 
As per our discussion, as Chair of the ECCNPT, I request that the Planning Commission Agenda 
Items related to all Saltillo Plaza Development tracts and the Capitol Metro development be 
postponed in order to allow the developers and stakeholders to meet with the ECCNPT. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jose Valera 
ECCNPT 
Chair 
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